
 

   

 

 

 

 

Humberdale Way, Warboys, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire, PE28 2RX 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Wednesday 26th September 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Individual School Photographs  

 

Van Cols Photographers will be visiting school on Wednesday 10th October 2018 to take individual 

photographs of the children.   

 

Siblings will also have the opportunity to have a photograph together, however if you have any pre-

school children you wish to be included, then please enter their details below.  Please note that you 

will need to bring pre-school siblings to the main school hall at 8:30 a.m. 

 

If you do not wish your child to be photographed, then please notify the School Office before Friday 

5th October 2018. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Loren Bradley  

Office Manager 

 

To:  School Office (please return no later than the close of school on 5th October 2018) 

 

Name of Oldest Child …………………………………………………………   Class Name...............……. 

 

Name of Sibling ……………………………………………………………………  Class Name..............…….. 

. 

Name of Sibling ……………………………………………………………………  Class Name....................... 

 

Name of any pre-school siblings …………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
 

       01487 822317   www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk  office@warboys.cambs.sch.uk 
 

http://www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk/

